
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 10, 1996 

 

The Honorable Eljay B. Bowron 

Director 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20223 

 

Dear Mr.  Bowron: 

 

I wrote to you on December 2, 1996 to notify you of formal determinations made by the Assassination 

Records Review Board during its meeting on November 14, 1996.  Unfortunately I omitted reference 

to the two documents on the enclosed list. 

 

The Board’s decisions were premised on several factors including the historical interest in the 

documents and the absence of evidence that the release of the information would cause harm to the 

United States or to any individual. 

 

You have seven days to appeal these decisions to the President.  You are invited to send your 

representative to the Review Board to examine our copies of the documents for which determinations 

have been made and to discuss the determinations with the Review Board staff. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc:  Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 


